Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines
Pasuguan ng Pilipinas V
Seoul BAGONG PILIPINAS

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE
NOTICE OF AWARD

30 June 2025

Dear Mr. Choi,

Please be informed that upon recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) of the Philippine Embassy, Seoul, as contained in its Resolution No.
34-2025 dated 30 June 2025, the Embassy is awarding the contract for one year lease
of twenty-three (23) desktop computers for official use of the Embassy to E-RENCOM
CO., LTD.

Should you have any inquiries, you may contact Ms. Anna Gabriella E. Guinto,
BAC Secretariat, at (02) 788-2100-2101 loc. 142 or email at
anna.estimada@dfa.gov.ph. This Notice is issued in accordance with the
requirements of Republic Act No. 9184, otherwise known as the Government
Procurement Act of 2003.

Very truly yours,

ED\@QW §L %ENDOZA

Chargé d'Affaires and Head of Procuring Entity

Mr. Gl SEOK CHOI
E-Rencom Inc.
#902, Woorin EBIZ Center
35, Gwangnaru-ro, 6-gil, Seongdong-gu, Seoul
E-mail: giseokchoi@erencom.co.kr
Contact no.: 010-7707-6689
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